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Senior Training

During the Summer, all players wanting to play senior cricket at Grappenhall Cricket Club
should attend training whenever possible. During the season training sessions are held every
Tuesday and Thursday evening at 6.30pm at the club, weather permitting.

The sessions are run at the club using the excellent 3 lane net facilities and a bowling machine
will be in use. There will also be a range of fielding drills run by the clubs qualified coaches.

The bar will be open following the sessions.

All players training at GCC should be fully paid up members of the club. Please click here for
more information on subscriptions.

For more information about winter training, see the news & events section on the homepage of
the website.

Junior Training

During the Summer, Junior training is held every Friday night throughout the season. The
sessions start at 6.30pm at the club and are run by the clubs qualified coaches. Each age group
(Under 7's, 9's, 11's, 13's and 15's) is run separately with the use of the latest coaching and
fielding equipment.
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All players training at GCC should be fully paid up members of club. Please click here for more
information on subscriptions.

For information about winter training, see the news & events section on the homepage of this
website.
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